know God. find family. discover purpose. make a difference.

Dear Parents:

Our Re-opening Task Force has been evaluating our processes in order to provide safer JKids participation.
Out of love for you and the many we serve on Sunday mornings, we have implemented new practices so that our
classrooms will be safe, spacious, and sanitized for your children.

HERE IS WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT:

SAFE

« In light of city and county requirements, we will be requiring masks 9 and up to enter into the facility.
« New signage that reminds you of symptoms you need to monitor

« Teachers will do a visual scan and temperature check at door for each child

« Cross play will be minimized to the best of our ability

+ All teachers and assistants will wear masks provided by Jubilee

« Teachers will use gloves when preparing activities/snacks

« Teachers will use gloves in the nursery for diaper changes

+ There will be shortened service times

SPACIOUS

+ Classroom size limited to 10 total bodies in a room
« Social distancing measures will be in place for check infout of classroom
+ Ropes/dividers will be utilized for better traffic flow

SANITIZED

« Each volunteer and child will hand wash/sanitize in and out of classrooms
« All surfaces will be disinfected
+ A low touch environment will be created

| want to thank you for taking these safety precautions seriously and hope they
demonstrate to you how much we care about you and your children.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at david@jubileestl.org.

In Christ,

David Herrington
Location Pastor, Jubilee Kirkwood

Director, Jubilee Re-opening Task Force
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